[bookmark: _GoBack]May Meeting for Western Branch Soccer Club
May 21, 2017
7:00-8:00
President, Alison Milam
President, Alison Milam called the meeting to order.  
Nneka Green presented the Treasurer’s report and it is on file with the club.  
 Alison Milam discussed Fundraisers for the club.
Alison discussed Summer camps, 3v.3 Tournaments.   Volunteers are needed for those camps – host families, layout fields, Ice.
The season is over, and the fields are now open to the public. Field Maintenance continues over the summer.
Website updates have begun.  Notify Allison if updates to coach/team information is needed.
Volunteers are needed for: Rec. Director, Summer Camp, 3 v 3 
Coaching certificates are reimbursed if Allison is notified (at least E level is recommended).
Concussion should be reviewed.
Facebook page needs content.
Possible advertising opportunity – sounds like a go.
Details of tryouts U9 discussed.
Meeting adjourned.
Jersey names are not recommended., Ads forbidden
Concessions shot down.
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